
4/30/25 

Gilbertsville-Mount Upton Central School Board of Education 
 

Special Meeting  

 

30 April 2025 

 

DCMO BOCES Support Services Center – Delaware Room 

 

Members present at the start of the meeting were President, Jeremy Pain, Vice-President, Jed 

Barnes, Brenda Friedel, Christopher Ostrander and Lori Peck. 

 

Member Whiteny Talbot was absent. 

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 P.M. by President Pain, who 

led the Pledge of Allegiance 

 

The board convened in executive session at 4:31 p.m. to discuss matters 

relating to the hiring of a new superintendent, with Mike Rullo, DCMO 

BOCES Superintendent invited to attend on a motion by Peck, 

seconded by Ostrander and passed unanimously. 

 

The board reconvened in open session at 6:25 p.m. p.m. on a motion by 

Barrows, seconded by Ostrander and passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:25 p.m. on a motion by Barrows, seconded 

by Barnes, and passed unanimously. 

 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Donna Dean, District Clerk 


